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   A huge “Thank You” to  

 

 

 

• For financially supporting the school with various initiatives and events that take 
place at TES 

• For advocating on behalf of families to ensure their voices are heard. 

• For spoiling the staff with treats throughout the year. 

• For volunteering and fundraising in a variety of ways to support our students. 

  Pumpkinfest wants to remind you to plant your 

pumpkin seeds that were sent home with stu-

dents recently. You can also plant other  

vegetables to enter into the Teulon & District  

Agricultural Fair, which takes place at Pumpkinfest on  

September 21. 

 

Keep your eyes open for the Ag Fair brochure stating all the 

different categories you can enter! They will be available at  

Bigway, One Insurance and the Teulon Library. Make sure to 

grab one and see how creative you can be!  

        Community Thank You’s  

 Thanks to everyone who supported the Plants Plus 

fundraiser. 

 Thank you to the Town of Teulon for use of the  arena 

as a pick up spot for the Plants Plus  Fundraiser. 

Our Grade 6’s are excited for 

their farewell on June 27th 

with their families and 

classmates. 

Please see letter coming 

home with your grade 6 

student  outlining  the 

plans for June.27 

 

Teachers are currently planning some fun events for 
our school in June—stay tuned for more information 

 Bike Rodeo - June .04 

 Artist in the school - June 03 - 07 

 Mini Marathon—June.19 

 Games Day—June.25  

 Grade 6 Farwell—June.27 


